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Applications for admission now open for the REBNY Fellows
Leadership Program
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New York, NY The Real Estate Board of New York (REBNY), in collaboration with the Coro New
York Leadership Center, have announced applications are now open for the REBNY Fellows
Leadership Program. Applications are now open for admission to the professional development
program’s third year.

The REBNY Fellows Program is a high-impact, six-month training program focused on helping a
diverse range of young real estate professionals further develop the leadership skills needed to
solve complex challenges, assess multiple perspectives and collaborate effectively. The program
provides networking opportunities along with advocacy and civic leadership training. Participants
walk away with additional knowledge and skills and a lifelong professional network that will provide a
roadmap to continued success in the real estate industry.

Submissions for the next cohort of the REBNY Fellows Program close on November 14.

“REBNY is committed to cultivating a diverse workforce within our industry at every professional
level from recent grads to the boardroom,” said REBNY senior vice president Yvonne Riley-Tepie.
“The REBNY Fellows Leadership Program helps support the retention and advancement of talented
individuals in our industry, while also hopefully adding a wider range of viewpoints and backgrounds
to the group of decision-makers that will determine the future growth of our city.”
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